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MacArthur
Staff Appreciation Week

May 8th-12th

Click here to see pictures from the past week.

May 5, 2023 - May is Mental Health Awareness Month. In this
newsletter, you will learn more about Mental Health Awareness
and the difference between Mental Health and Mental Health
Illness.

Also, a BIG thank you for your support with having your children
attend school! We want to celebrate all our students who have
attended school in the month of April!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_9wTiWgpt_DwFbjauCBdiZt4c1I5fMuO/view?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15XaeO-rhN0qkza2m4O6dqnumxWLjYlRuD1c-Y4nd3-8/edit?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-d9yWqkODUWFu2_ui61myt__cqCPbMYh/view?usp=sharing


*Update - New Link Added* First Nations Monthly Newsletter
May Newsletter This month you can learn about making maple syrup, a college visit for some of our
First Nations High School Students, and a Howe Elementary First Nations Student, who is
accomplishing amazing things!

A Message from MacArthur’s PTO:
Continue Success!

At the March 27th Board Meeting, the Board of Education discussed dates, times and locations for families, staff,
students and members of the public to provide feedback after the Task Force makes its recommendations on May
8, 2023 at the Board Work Session.

School Board Meeting
Monday, May 8, 2023

The Facilities Task Force
Committee will present
recommendations regarding
MacArthur’s future to the Board.

5:30 p.m.

Register to speak during
the open forum.

District Office Building
200 S. Broadway,
Board Room, 3rd Floor

*It will be important to have students,
families, staff & community individuals
attend.

Table Top Discussions will begin with a presentation of the Task Force recommendations by the group that
has led our Task Force work (ATS&R). Participants will be assigned to a table and participate in a facilitated
discussion about the recommendations. These opportunities allow individuals to not only share their thoughts
and opinions, but to also hear each other’s perspectives. Notes will be collected and shared with the Board of
Education. Dates and time are below:

Tabletop Discussion
Tuesday, May 9, 2023

5:30 p.m. West High School Commons
966 Shawano Avenue

Tabletop Discussion
Wednesday, May 10, 2023

5:30 p.m. East High School Commons
1415 E. Walnut Street

Public Forum - This event will be held at Washington Middle School’s auditorium. Entrance to the school is in
the parking lot behind the building. Each individual who signs up to speak will be given three (3) minutes to
share their feedback to the Board. The Board of Education will be present to listen only. Individuals wishing to
speak will sign up in the auditorium foyer between 4 p.m. and 7 p.m. The forum will last until everyone who has
signed up has had an opportunity to speak.

Public Forum
Wednesday, May 24, 2023

4:00 p.m. (Sign-up for
speaking will be from 4-7 p.m.)

Washington Middle School Auditorium
314 S. Baird Street

School Board Meeting
Monday, June 5, 2023

The School Board will VOTE
regarding the future of
MacArthur.

5:30 p.m.

Register to speak during
the open forum.

District Office Building,
200 S. Broadway,
Board Room, 3rd Floor

*It will be important to have students,
families, staff & community individuals
attend.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BF2p4LjtFtr9rlg6FI61WlxDu9-AKOND/view


Don’t forget to sign up for Y camp this Summer!

This is a great addition to your child’s Summer! They get to meet new
friends, learn new things and take field trips!

PLUS, this program is FREE this Summer!
For more information or questions, contact Brianna Griffith at

920-272-7235 or bgriffith1@gbaps.org.

Register HERE.

mailto:bgriffith1@gbaps.org
https://www.greenbayymca.org/gb-summer-school-afternoon-camps

